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NEWSLETTER

WELCOME TO ALL OUR NEW 
AND RETURNING FRIENDS!!
We are so happy to be 

back in the studio 
with everyone! 



Registration for all classes

is still open! 
Contact the studio if you 
would like to add a class

or refer a friend. 
Don't forget about our
new Referral Discount

 Program!



From the Front Desk:
Tuition is Due on the 1st of 

each month!  
Please pay at the Desk or 

in the Parent Portal!





Absent for Class?
Please call the studio
at 898-9220 or email 

information@carlenenazariandance.com



COSTUMES
We will be measuring the
dancers for their recital 

costumes in the Fall.
Costume Fees will be posted

to your account 
and are due by 
October 31st 



Bring a Friend Week!

PreSchool - KinderDance
Rising Stars

  Showstoppers I and II
can bring a friend to class

Sept 26 - Oct. 1

"Dance is the hidden language of the soul" - Martha Graham


